
 

 

 Construction and Materials Bureau 
800 Lincoln Way, Ames, IA 50010 
Phone: 515.239.1226   Email:  Todd.Hanson@iowadot.us 

May 7, 2021 
           
Renee Thomas 
Sr. Engineer & DOT Manager 
Adhesives Technology Corp. 
450 E. Copans Rd. 
Pompano Beach, FL  33064 
 
Subject: Approval – Epoxy Injection Resins   
 
Dear Renee: 

I have reviewed your request for approval of CRACKBOND LR-321 SLV epoxy injection resin. 
Based on the independent lab results indicating compliance with ASTM C881, the following 
product will be added to our approved products list within MAPLE: 
 

• CRACKBOND LR-321 SLV, IM 491.19 Appendix A 

To search the MAPLE, please visit https://maple.iowadot.gov/.   

The approval may be withdrawn at any time because of deficient test results, product changes, 
or unsatisfactory field performance. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Todd Hanson 
Concrete Materials Engineer 
Bureau of Construction and Materials 

 
 

cc: W. Musgrove, Construction and Materials   
 J. Devries, Construction and Materials   
 C. Brakke, Construction and Materials K. Kienast, Employee Services  
 R. Graven, Construction and Materials D. Wagener, Employee Services 

  
  


